
 

 

 

December 1, 2020 

 

Mike Devney 

Devenshire Farms 

5788 212th Street 

Farmington, Mn 55024 

 

Mike: 

The City of Northfield accepts the renewal of the agriculture land lease of Hauberg Woods which is 
approximately 8.73 tillable acres.   

The renewed lease will commence on January 1, 2021 and will expire on December 31, 2021.  All terms 
of the lease will remain. 

The City of Northfield agrees with the payment terms.  Payment is due on May 1, 2021 in the amount of 
$130.00 per tillable acre for a total amount of $1134.90. 

Please send me an updated certificate of insurance.   

Sincerely, 

 

Timothy J Behrendt 

Streets and Parks Manager  

1710 Riverview Drive 

Northfield, MN 55057 

 


